
the DAVID W. SCOTT MEMORIAL AWARD 
 

 to  

Bart Morris 
 

This Award recognizes operational personnel who by their dedication, resourcefulness and 
ingenuity contribute significantly to the advancement of mosquito abatement practices. You 
have been honored for your outstanding work with the greenhead fly trapping program and 
continued research on building and improving fly and mosquito traps. Thank you for your 
service and dedication to the Cape Cod Mosquito Control Project, and congratulations from the 
NMCA membership. 
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